BBNA Regional
Corp. Approved

The Bristol Bay Native As-
sociation received word  this
week that its regional corpora-
tion articles and bylaws were
approved by the Secretary of the
Interior, Rogers C. B. Morton.

Subsequently, Harvey Sam-
uelson, president of the Bristol
Bay Native Association,  an-
nounced an organizational meet-
ing for Sunday June 18 at 1:00
p.m. in Dillingham.

The purpose of the meeting is
to adopt the bylaws and to
approve a budget for the organi-
zation of the Bristol Bay regional
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village corporations.

The Board of Directors must
also request by resolution that
the Secretary of the Interior
release funds to the BBNA for
organizational purposes, village
and regional land selection and
repayment of debts.



